
Imagine if this program wasn’t open. How would that affect your family?

On Monday, May 13, A Day Without Child Care will highlight how critical child care is for 
healthy families, communities, and the economy. Help us tell the child care story with others 
across the state and nation!

What can you do?

• Scan the QR code with your smartphone camera to send a pre-populated email to 
Iowa's legislators.

• Talk with your employer/HR department. Tell them you can work on May 13 because 
you have child care. Tell them you would NOT be able to work without it.

Send Legislator Letter Now
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A Day Without Child Care!
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